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17 June 2024 

 
 
 
The President  
Rotary Club of Beaumaris  
  
 

Email :   beaumarisrotary@gmail.com 

 

Dear President, Secretary, Board & Members, 

On behalf of ROMAC (Rotary Oceania Medical Aid for Children), I sincerely thank you and your Club 
members, for your recent donation. 

Your generosity will help us to change the lives of young children from island nations in the Oceania 
Region who need lifesaving or dignity restoring surgery they are unable to undergo in their home 
countries.  ROMAC transports these children to hospitals in Australia and New Zealand where the 
surgery can take place.   

Since ROMAC’s establishment in 1988 over 540 children have been successfully treated and can now 
expect to live a normal life. 

Your support of ROMAC’s vital work is very much appreciated.  THANK YOU! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian ‘D’Arcy’ Walsh 
Chair 
 
 

DONATION RECEIPT Receipt Number: 3159 

Date of Donation Name of Donor Amount 

27/05/2024 Rotary Club of Rotary Club of Beaumaris  $2,000.00 

 TOTAL DONATION: $2,000.00 
 

Donations over $2 are tax deductible 

  


